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Function 

The Self-Determined Major Committee acts for the faculty in overseeing the Self-Determined 
Major (SDM) Program by setting the academic criteria and procedures required of self-
determined majors.  

Meetings 

The Self-Determined Major (SDM) Committee met 19 times, on a weekly basis during the fall 
and a biweekly basis in the spring for the 2021-2022 academic year, for a total of 12 meetings in 
the fall and 7 meetings in the spring.  

Regular SDM Business: 

When the fall semester began, we had an unusually large number of students who needed to 
change their faculty advisors and their core courses and in one case the second reader on their 
final project because of faculty who had left the college



We implemented those guidelines in the fall and will revise them next year based on our 
experience with them this year. 
 
The Committee carried out its charge of evaluating and approving proposals, including final 
project proposals, for self-determined majors.



2022–2023 Members 
Catherine White Berheide, Sociology, SDM Director (2024) 
Ryan Homsey, Office of Academic Advising (2023) 
Michael Paulmeno, Scribner Library (2023) 
Sheldon Solomon, Psychology (2024) 
Melora Wolff, English (2023) 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Catherine White Berheide 
SDM Director 
July 18, 2022 


